31st. August, 1955.

Mr. Bernard Berelson,
Director,
Behavioural Sciences Program,
The Ford Foundation,
477 Madison Avenue,
New York 22,
N.Y.

Dear Mr. Berelson,

Thank you for your letter to Dr. Penfield of August 15th. I am enclosing an additional seven copies of our proposaliations with eight copies of a covering letter from Dean Thomson, Vice Principal of McGill University.

Some members of your advisory group are, I am sure, familiar with the work of the Montreal Neurological Institute. We would, of course, be happy to have any representatives of this group or the Ford Foundation visit us for a closer look at our facilities and program.

Dr. Penfield and/or I would be happy to come to New York to discuss our application further if this is desired.

Sincerely yours,

Theodore Rasmussen, M.D.